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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Date:  January 28, 2016 
PCN:  PCN LEDIL 115 b 
 
Subject:  PCN 115 b - Change to the flange of IP-2X6 modules 
   
Description:  As part of our continuous improvement process regarding the quality of 

our products LEDiL has changed the mechanical design of the flange on 
some of our STRADA-IP-2X6 and HB-IP-2X6 lenses. Changes improve 
durability of modules around screw towers and don’t have other 
mechanical or any optical influences on the performance or use of the 
products. 

 
Affected products: C14229_HB-IP-2X6-WWW 
 CS14263_HB-IP-2X6-WWW 
 C14017_STRADA-IP-2X6-DWC-90 
 CS14145_STRADA-IP-2X6-DWC-90 
 C12861_STRADA-IP-2X6-DWC 
 CS12862_STRADA-IP-2X6-DWC 
 
Time line:  We will deplete existing stock before shipping new parts. 
 
Changes:  

  
 
Contact information:  Tero Mäkinen 

  LEDIL Oy 
  Salorankatu 10 
  24240 SALO, FINLAND 
  tero.makinen@ledil.com 

 


